
Notification Update for ISACC 2025 Paper Submissions 

Dear Authors, 

We are pleased to inform you that ISACC 2025 has received an overwhelming number of 

paper submissions. The review process commenced on time, and we have received the 

majority of reviews. 

For submissions with clear and complete review information, we have already begun sending 

acceptance or rejection notifications via email. This process will continue and we aim to 

complete sending notifications to all authors by January 17, 2025. 

We kindly request your patience as we finalize this process. You will be notified of the status 

of your paper by the stated date. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Best regards, 

Organizing Committee, 

ISACC 2025, 

Assam University, Silchar, 

Assam, India. 

  


